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Lententide Dinner and Devotions

Join us on at 6 PM on Wednesday evenings through March
25% for our Lententide Fellowship. We are studying "Life in
Christ: A Bible Study in Ephesians". Evenings include a
catered dinner, devotions, and adult choir rehearsal. The
price for the catered meal is $5/person with a max
$20/family. RSVP by signing up in the foyer or contacting
Teresa.

Parish Spring Cleaning Work Day

Everyone is invited to come spruce up the inside and outside
of our cozy little chapel in preparation for Palm Sunday and
Easter. Plan to join us on Saturday, March 28% from 10 AM
to 2 PM. Contact Ben Crist (ben.crisi@me.com) for more
information.

Inquirers and New Members Class

We will have an informational meeting on Saturday, March
28% for all those interested in learning more about or
becoming members of Parish Presbyterian congregation.
We will meet at the home of Chris and Allison Burr (1316
Carnton Lane in Downtown Franklin) from 8:30 AM until
11:30 AM and then enjoy a light lunch together. Reserve
your spot by signing up in the foyer or emailing Teresa in the
church office.

Movie Showing—Riot and the Dance: Water

Parish will be hosting a showing of the new nature
documentary entitled, The Riot and the Dance: Water, on
March 28t at 3 PM. In this documentary, “We see water for
what it is...full of life and death wherever it accumulates.
Together we will enter the liquid world and we will reemerge
changed with a little more knowledge of the Creator who
created it all.” Invite your neighbors and your friends to view
this remarkable documentary of God’s glorious creation.
You may contact the Crist or Sadler family for more
information.

Baby Shower

Women and girls of Parish, the hospitality team invites you
to celebrate with us in honoring our first-time Mom,
Kathryn Scoones, with a baby shower on Saturday, April 4t
from 11 AM to 1 PM. Dana Cowherd and Lisa Haffner will
be co-hosting at Dana’s home (1715 Burke Hollow Road,
Nolensville  37135). Kathryn is  registered at
babylist.com/baby-kathryn-scoones. Please email Lisa
(lisanhaffner@gmail.com) to RSVP so that we may have an
approximate head count.

There is a Nursing Mom’s Room inside the kitchen.
E-mail prayer requests to prayer@parishpres.org
Visiting Parish? Feel free to email or call:
office@parishpres.org / 615-574-1029
4150 Clovercroft Rd, Franklin, TN 37067

March Book of the Month

Pick up a copy of The Seven Sayings of the Savior on the
Crossby A. W. Pink. The last sayings of Christ in His
sacrifice provide the hope of our salvation. Pink leads us
through a study of these last words of Christ that cause us to
rejoice in His amazing work on our behalf. Purchase a copy

from the bookshelf today.

The Great Parish Bake Off

The Parish Women’s Ministry invites you to participate in
the Great Parish Bake Off on Saturday, April 18t from 2-7
PM. Bakers of all ages are encouraged to compete for the title
of Great Home Baker. If you are not a baker, come for the
tasting, the awards ceremony, a catered meal, and live
music. Competition categories are:

Signature Bakes: Showstopper:
Cookies 2 tier decorative cake
Brownies Live Competition:
Bread No bake dessert

Pie Biscuits

Email parishbakeoff@gmail.com for more information.

Baking Days

In advance of the Great Parish Bake Off, the Women's
Ministry will be hosting a series of instructional, hands-on
baking demonstrations in parishioners’ homes. Join us for
fellowship, baking demos, prayer, and devotional. Baking
days will be held on Tuesday, March 24t from 6-9 PM and
on Saturday March 28% from 12:30-3:30 PM. Sign up by
emailing parishbakeoff@gmail.com.

Prayer Board

According to Charles Spurgeon, “Prayer is the breath, the
watchword, the comfort, the strength, the honor of a
Christian.” Be sure to stop by the prayer board in our lobby
each week to take a prayer request and to leave a prayer
request.

Calendar
Today—
Worship 8:30 and 11 AM
Tuesday—
Men’s Bible Study (Thompson’s Station): 6 AM
Wednesday—
Men’s Bible Study (Parish): 6 AM
Lententide Fellowship: 6 PM
Choir Rehearsal: 7 PM

Nursery Volunteers for Next Week
First Service—Susan Sadler and Chase Haws
Second Service—Carin Meerdink and Jim Soyster

Linens

March—Susan Sadler

Send questions or new announcements to:
announcements@parishpres.org



